I am a resident of London. Please do NOT support changes to London's Animal Control Bylaw PH-3 and Business Licensing Bylaw L-131-16 that would allow the keeping of prohibited Class 7 animals in the City and that would establish a license category and regulations governing exotic animal businesses.

I find it hard to believe that anyone would think these changes would be a good idea, undoing previous Council actions. It's not good for the animals and is of no benefit to the citizens of London.

Please say No to the bylaw changes.

Thank you,

**Sharon Westland**